Every Child, Every Day, From Everyone

By Chris Rice

Each summer, the teachers and staff of the various schools assemble to review our school vision, mission and school improvement goals. This past summer, the elementary came up with a new motto - Every Child, Every Day, From Everyone. These six simple words really provide a focus for our overall mission as a school.

Every Child – from the highest achievers to those who struggle and everyone in between, we have a responsibility to provide a quality educational experience for each and every one of them.

Every Day – we have no time to waste. Many people including teachers and parents have stated that elementary school isn’t as fun as it once was. This is probably true. We still have plenty of fun but in the era of standards and accountability, schools and individual teachers are under a great deal of pressure to ensure that all children make adequate progress. We definitely have to keep our “nose to the grind stone”. To this end, we also must hold students and parents accountable for regular school attendance. 

From Everyone – from bus drivers to kitchen staff, from custodians to office staff, from teachers to principals and let us not forget parents. Everyone plays a critical role in the educational process. Research on parent involvement is very clear. Students succeed when their parents become engaged in the educational process. In its’ best form, this would involve a parent who visits the school regularly and becomes well aware of the expectations we have for our students. But it also means maintaining regular communication with the teachers and staff, attending school events such as conferences and performances and getting kids to school on a regular basis.

We ask that every stakeholder continually ask themselves, “am I doing all that I can to support the education of my child”?


Thank you to the Lawton Parent Teacher Organization for conducting another successful Blue Devil Dash. Thank you also to all of our families and friends who provided donations. The kids had a great time and raised over $15,000!








